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SUNDAY,  August 16th. 2020 

SUNDAY LITURGY 

10:00 a.m.  English  

(Rosary at 9:30 am) 

Office Hours (Tues. & Thurs.) 

11:00 am – 2:00 pm 

CONFESSIONS Before Divine Litur-
gies 

BAPTISM By appointment 

FUNERALS   By arrangement 

MARRIAGES: By appointment at 
least six months in advance 

WEBSITE: www.saintbasilwpg.ca 

PARISH OFFICE EMAIL ADDRESS:             
parish@saintbasilwpg.ca 

    SAINT BASIL the GREAT                           

Ukrainian Catholic Parish                        
Парафія СВ. ВАСИЛІЯ ВЕЛИКОГО УГКЦ 

 202 HARCOURT STREET, WINNIPEG, MB   R3J  3H3                                             

Parish Office: 204-837-4180       Parish Hall: 204-889-9057                                         

Rev. Fr. Ihor Shved  о. Ігор Швед   Cell: 431-996-2343                                                    

Email Address Stbasilpriest@gmail.com 

Gospel: Matthew 18: 23 - 35 

The Lord said: “The reign of God may be said to be like a 

king who decided to settle accounts with his officials. When 

he began his auditing, one was brought in who owed him a 

huge amount. As he had no way of paying it, his master 

ordered him to be sold, along with his wife, his children, 

and all his property, in payment of the debt. At that the offi-

cial prostrated himself in homage and said, ‘My lord, be pa-

tient with me and I will pay you back in full.’ Moved with 

pity, the master let the official go and wrote off the debt. 

But when that same official went out he met a fellow serv-

ant who owed him a mere fraction of what he himself owed. 

He seized him and throttled him, ‘Pay back what you owe,’ 

he demanded. His fellow servant dropped to his knees and 

began to plead with him, ‘Just give me time and I will pay 

you back in full.’ But he would hear none of it. Instead, he 

had him put in jail until he paid back what he owed. When 

his fellow servants saw what had happened they were bad-

ly shaken, and went to their master to report the whole inci-

dent. His master sent for him and said, ‘You worthless 

wretch! I canceled your entire debt when you pleaded with 

me. Should you not have dealt mercifully with your fellow 

servant, as I dealt with you?’ Then in anger the master 

handed him over to the torturers until he paid back all that 

he owed. My heavenly father will treat you in exactly the 

same way unless each of you forgives his brother from his 

heart.” 
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  SCHEDULE All Sunday and Feast Day 

Divine Liturgies are limited to 50 people, 

please register through the office at 204-

837-4180 or Dorothy Labay at 204-832-6834 

  Time Feast or Intention, requested by 

16 August, Sunday 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy for all parishioners with a live stream 

17 August, Monday 9:00 AM Divine Liturgy (Ukr) for the soul of Walter Bohonos requested by 

Sylvia Bohonos 

18 August, Tuesday 9:00 AM Divine Liturgy for the souls of Maria & Steve Kwasiuk requested 

by Fran & Walter Chobotar 

19 August, Wednesday 9:30 AM Divine Liturgy  

20 August, Thursday 9:30 AM Divine Liturgy  

21 August, Friday 9:30 AM Divine Liturgy for health and salvation for Carl Lemke requested 

by Dorothy Labay 

22 August, Saturday 9:00 AM Divine Liturgy 

23 August, Sunday 10.00 AM Divine Liturgy for all parishioners  with a live stream 

Thank you to all our Parishioners for remembering your Parish during these difficult times.                                  
We will soon all be together again...                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Donations: Many Parishioners have asked how they can keep donating to the church during these unu-
sual times. God bless you for thinking about your parish! If you would like to drop off your envelope - 

use the mailbox located in front of the Church on Harcourt Street. 

Black Ribbon Day, an annual day of commemoration for the victims of Communism and Nazism in 

Europe. KPK—Canadian Polish Congress Manitoba will be hosting a Black Ribbon Day Mass/

Program on Sunday, August 23, 2020 at 11:00 am at St. Andrew Bobola Parish, 542 Marion Street, 

Winnipeg. This program is under the auspices of the Ukrainian Canadian Congress—Manitoba Pro-

vincial Council and held annually in cooperation with the Canadian Polish Congress Manitoba. 
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PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  

Call and visit our many parishioners that are ill or expe-

riencing varous challenges in life. Remember:  If any-

one wishes to receive the Sacraments at home or in the 

hospital or nursing home please contact the parish of-

fice or Fr. Ihor directly, at the numbers noted, and we 

will be happy to visit. 

SANCTUARY LIGHT  burns eternally to 
indicate the presence of the Holy Eu-

charist In the tabernacle. 

The Sanctuary light can be reserved ,  please 
contact the office at 204-837-4180. 

God’s Blessings for your  

Happiest Birthday 

Marusia Labay—Steve Seremet                     
Dennis Maksymetz  

МНОГАЯ ЛІТА! 

Church Custodians 

August—Marilyn Slobogian—James Wrubleski– 

Olga Twerdun  

Dear Parishioners, Please contact me to help 

clean the church for a month in 2020. Your 

early attention would be greatly appreciated.                                      

Diane Pinuta - Church Cleaning Chair                                 

204-774-1350 

GOD’S BLESSINGS FOR MANY MORE YEARS OF 

LOVE & HAPPINESS  HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

МНОГАЯ ЛІТА 

Ukrainian Catholic Women’s League of Canada News  

Glory be to Jesus Christ! 
 

Regarding the Palm Sunday Spring Tea Raffle tickets  
 
We are required by the Manitoba Lotteries and Gaming Commission to have all the tickets (sold or unsold) that 
were handed out, in our possession prior to holding the draw.  
 

We are asking everyone who still has tickets for the Palm Sunday Tea Raffle to please turn them in. You may re-
turn them to the office or put them in a separate envelope in the offering collection plate, stating your name, the 
number of book stubs and the amount of money included in your envelope. If you’re unable to come to the church, 
you may call Diane Pinuta at 204-774-1350. 
 

When we have received all the outstanding ticket stubs will call a UCWLC meeting and set a date to have the 
draw.  
 

We hope you are having a beautiful summer and staying safe and well. 
 

Blessings,  

Gwen Dankewich  
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We are very happy to welcome Father Mykhaylo Khomitskyy and his family to our parish as 

guests but as of September 1st, Father Mykhaylo will be the parish priest of St. Basil’s.  

Father Ihor has been assigned to St. Volodymyr & Olha Cathedral. We wish Father Ihor, Lesia 

and family a very Blessed move to St. Volodymyr & Olha Cathedral. 


